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Reception | Swaffham Town Council

From: team@hugofox.com

Sent: 21 August 2019 08:46

To: Reception | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: Contact via HugoFox
Hugo!-ox

Contact from HugoFox.com

Dear Swaffham,

You have received the following message fron—

Hi Who do | speak to regarding pathways? I'd like to request a dog bin and a rubbish bin be put up in a
couple of locations as otherwise it's being left on the ground. | keep cleaning it up but it's not really my job
to do so. One location for a human rubbish bin is the walkway path behind my house at Sandringham
way, | keep clearing a lot of rubbish but without a bin people just throw it on the ground. Also there is a lot
of weeds that over grow. Again | trimmed these back but they really need spraying. The other location for
a dog bin is on the new Abel housing estate as people are leaving dog mess in plastic bags on the
ground due to no bin. Hoping you can help Claire

This message was sent from the following page:
View Page

Any questions? Please don't hesitate to contact us:
team@hugofox.com.

Thank you
HugoFox Team
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